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November 29, 1984
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Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. G. W. Knighton, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 3
Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Knighton:

Subj ect: Waterford 3 SES
Docket No. 50-382
IMPLEMENTATION OF REGULATORY GUIDE 1.97, REVISION 2

Reference: LP&L Letter W3P84-3029, dated November 6, 1984

As stated in the referenced letter, LP&L indicated that Control Room indication
was not provided for valves CVR-401A and CVR-401B.

Pursuant to discussions held between NRC and LP&L, LP&L will install continuous
and direct indication of these valves, consistent with Regulatory
Guide 1.97, Revision 2, prior to startup following the first refueling
outage at Waterford 3.

Please contact R.J. Murillo at (504) 595-2838 if there are any questions
on the letter.

Very truly yours,

[O
K.W. Cook
Nuclear Support & Licensing Manager
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cc: E.L. Blake, W.M. Stevenson, J.T. Collins, D.M. Crutchfield, J.H. Wilson,
G.L. Constable, T.A. Flippo
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